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Consideration of a Proposal from ClientFirst Technology Consulting

City Council is requested to consider a proposal from CientFirst Technology Consulting in the amount of

$432,000 for Implementation Project Management to assist with the Enterprise Resource Planning
(ERP) system implementation and authorize the appropriate City Official(s) to execute all necessary
documents. (Recommended by the Finance Committee.)

[Enter body here.]
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